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AUTHOR VISIT
On Thursday, Year 3 were fortunate enough to have a visit from the much loved
children’s author, Louise Park.

Louise talked to all the students about her career, and what goes into writing a successful
children’s book. They were able to get a good insight into her planning process, and where some
of her ideas for key characters came from.

At the end of the session students were able to ask some questions of their own.  "It was a great
experience.”

Mr Robert Sheahan
Stage 2 Assistant Coordinator- Year 3S
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